From: Patti, Greg <Greg.Patti@cwt.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 9:57:40 AM

To: Duffy, Chris <cduffy @velaw.com>
Subject: BHR Questionnaire

[EXTERNAL]
Chris:
Your client Blackwells requested Braemar’s form of questionnaire by letter dated January 2, 2024. That questionnaire is

attached. If you would please forward to your client, | would appreciate it.

Thank you.

BP

Gregory P, Patti, Jr.

Cadwalader, Wickersham & Taft LLP

200 Liberty Street, New York, NY 10281

Tel: +1 (212) 504-6780 | Fax: +1 (212) 504-6666
Greg. Patti@cwt.com | www,cadwalader.com

NOTE: The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient,
you must not read, use or disseminate the information; please advise the sender immediately by reply email and delete
this message and any attachments without retaining a copy. Although this email and any attachments are believed to
be free of any virus or other defect that may affect any computer system into which it is received and opened, it is the
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by Cadwalader, Wickersham
& Taft LLP for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use.




